VILJANDI LINN
LINNAVALITSUS

Porvoo Town Government
johanna.waltonen@porvoo.fi 11.03.2024 nr 14-3/24/914
kirjaamo(@porvoo.fi

Invitation to Viljandi Hanseatic Days 7. — 9. June 2024

Honourable Mayor,

On behalf of Viljandi Town Government we are glad to announce that the 32" Hanseatic Days
in Viljandi will take place during 7. — 9. June 2024. As you know, it is our long tradition to
invite a delegation from Porvoo to celebrate the Hanseatic Days together.

We cordially invite our partners to this event to continue and develop our relations.

Viljandi Town Government is pleased to invite two official representatives to participate in the
32" Viljandi Hanseatic Days. We will provide for the two representatives of your delegation
hotel accommodation and catering during the period of 7. — 9. June 2024.

We look forward to your reply regarding your participation in Viljandi Hanseatic Days by 6™

May 2024.
Welcome to Viljandi!

Yours sincerely,
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Madis Timpson
Mayor of Viljandi

Seila Peek
seila.peek@viljandi.ee, +372 522 9420
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